
Greetings Super Team South- 

We still are getting the 2025 Membership Reports. 

As of September 5, Nationally, we picked up a few members and are now at 

400,416 Members. The Southern Region remains in first place at 102.68%. South 

Carolina, Mississippi, Florida, and Virginia. Three Detachments are still neck in 

neck at 99% - Tennessee, Louisiana, and Texas. You are so close, let's get those 

final renewals for 2025 in and get that 100% for 2025.  

2026 Membership Cards are out and all of your Squadrons should have their new 

membership cards. For those who have not renewed for 2025, consider paying 

their Detachment Portion and have them pay their 2026 Dues. Be creative in 

working your renewals. Consider doing an Early Bird Dinner or event where those 

who pay their 2026 dues early have free access to the event.  

The Detachment of Texas Goal for the 2026 year is 6150.  

If you need anything or have any questions, please let me know.  

Please remember that September is Suicide Prevention Month. Please check in on 

all of your members to see how they are doing or if they need any assistance from 

your Squadron. 

Always Remember...Never Forget 9/11 



  

So Let's Be The One to Be The Change! 

 

Thank you for all you do!! 

Scott Williams 

Southeastern Region Membership Chairman 

Virginia 

 


